
 
1 Summer  |  2023  |  by Pastor Christina Acosta 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mexico 

 

 

  

Summer  |  2023  |  by Pastor Christina Acosta 

During the Spring of 2023, Pastor Victor 
Montalvo was able to meet and speak with Pastor 
Emigdio Sanchez, current Director of the 
Conference in Mexico. He is located in the Federal 
District.  The goal is to consolidate ministry in 
Mexico between the current existing Conference 
and the churches that were planted by Palabra de 
Vida in Veracruz Mexico also.  We hope to see 
them to begin to work together as one church 
body in Christ. Please continue to pray for the 
Conference paperwork that has taken longer than 
expected as the ministry has experienced setbacks 
with lawyers in the process.   

 

 
In July Pastor Victor also 
visited the Vera Cruz work in 
Mexico and did some work on 
their building. Fans were 
installed in the church ceilings 
in preparation for Evening 
events and ministry.  We hope 
to have more to discuss and 
share with the ministry in 
Mexico in coming months.  

Mexico Giving 
Opportunities  
 GR 2822 Mexico Republic Ministries 

 GR 2844 Mexico Republic Field 
              Leader Support 

 GR 2845 Mexico Republic Special 
              Projects 

 GR 2846 Mexico Republic Education 

 GR 2847 Mexico Republic Partnering 
             Fund 

 



 
2 Summer  |  2023  |  by Pastor Christina Acosta 

 
 


